
                                     STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE:    December 10, 2014     
 
RE:  724 Duval Street ROW  (permit application #7183) 

 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Urban Forestry Manager,  
                     City of Key West 
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Gumbo Limbo tree.  A 
site inspection was done on December 4, 2014 and documented the 
following: 
 
Tree Species: Gumbo Limbo (Bursera simarouba) 

                        



 
 

 



 
                          
Diameter:  23.5”  
Location:  50%  (damaging and uplifting the sidewalk, canopy in utility 
feeder lines)  
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition:  30%  (very poor, oozing sap, canopy has been severely cut back, 
tree had major issues with white fly in the past and has never fully 
recovered)   
Total Average Value =  60%   
Value x Diameter =  14 replacement caliper inches 

 
Recommendations:  Recommend approval of the removal of (1) Gumbo 

Limbo tree located at 724 Duval Street ROW, to be replaced with 14 

caliper inches of FL#1 native dicot or fruit tree. 



 

 

Application 

 

 

 














